From: Meredith Whitten _> on behalf of Meredith Whitten
|

Sent: 12 May 2015 01:42
To: McClue, Jonathan
Subject: 22 Tower Street 2015/2016/L

Hi there Jonathan,

The CGCA discussed the application for 22 Tower Street, 2015/2016/L, at tonight’s planning sub-committee
meeting.

The CGCA has no objection.
Thank you for forwarding and uploading the documents we requested, as they cleared up any confusion.

Please do let me know if you have any questions or need anything else.

Kind regards,
Meredith




